
Meeting minutes from 15.11.21 
Six members of the Nov-Adv RWG present; apologies sent from ERA representative.  
6.30-7pm 
BE= British Eventing; RWG = Rider Working Group; AGM = Annual General Meeting 
 
The group met with Helen West and Beccy Barrett on 15.11.21 to raise their concerns about the 
membership tiers framework, which was recently published on the BE website. It was noted that 
this was very much still a work in progress.  
 
The group’s attention was also drawn towards the recent stepping down of Fiona O’Hara as 
chairperson.  
 
The group then discussed and suggested amendments for the papers submitted ahead of the 
next Sport’s Committee meeting.  
 
Lots of work has gone on between the RWGs to pose questions to the candidates who are 
standing for election on to the BE board. The groups felt that their statements did not provide us 
with the answers we really were looking for. The summary document, containing all the answers 
from candidates, will be made public by the ERA to help inform the members’ choices.  
 
To be able to contact the group as a whole, please use: eraworkinggroup@gmail.com 
 
 


